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Nursery Access 

Dear Parents, from Monday 2nd March there will no longer be access from Nursery to the rest of the 

school. Many parents have been coming in to collect their children and then leaving from another exit to 

either go towards the main entrance or the KS2 gate. This had led to doors not being closed properly and 

one of the outside doors actually being broken. As you can appreciate the safety of the children must 

come first. Please do not be offended when you are asked to leave by the main nursery entrance that you 

have come in. Reception parents, please do not use the Nursery door to access reception as this then 

leaves that adjoining door open and the classroom vulnerable for children to wonder through doors.  

Thank you for your cooperation.  

Hi everyone, 

I hope you’ve had a great first week back.  The 

children have come back with an absolutely fantastic 

attitude and we know they are going to make really 

excellent progress from now through to the summer. 
 

Keep up all your hard work at home, supporting 

homework and don’t hesitate to come and see us if 

you want to talk about any aspect of your child’s 

progress.  We are holding our consultations on 27th 
March (final day of term) at your Community Day so 

put that date in your diary now! 
 

Have a great weekend everyone! 
 

Sue Simmons, Principal. 

If you received a letter this week regarding CCHF All About 

Kids short breaks don’t forget that you are invited to attend 

a meeting with the CCHF Rep Jenny who will be in school on 

 

Wednesday 4th March between 3:15pm and 4pm  

 

In this meeting you will receive more information about this 

great opportunity and have the time to ask any questions 

you may have.  However please note that your chances of 

being involved and considered for this opportunity are  

dependant on your attendance at this meeting. 

 

Did you know our new website has a 

translation button? 
 

One of the great new features of our new website is the 

‘Translate’ button. 

 

It is located at the top of any page on our website (when 

viewed via a computer or tablet) alongside the search box 

and log in button. 

 

You can use it to translate the information on all the pages 

into one of several languages provided by Google Translate, 

including, Arabic, Chinese, Polish, Portuguese, Urdu, Spanish 

and many more. 
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Red Nose Day Friday 13
th
 March 2015 

 

This year we are really excited to be raising money for Red Nose Day 2015!  

 

As one of the UK’s biggest fundraising events, Red Nose Day brings the entire nation together to do 

something funny for money. And the best bit is, this Red Nose Day the UK Government is going to 

match all money raised by UK schools to help get 300,000 children in Africa into school and education. 

To find out more visit rednoseday.com/schools 
 

 

At St Clement’s we have decided to get involved and help raise money for this incredible cause…. 

 

From Monday 2nd March - Thursday 12th March  

School councillors will be selling red noses for £1 each at the end of the school day 

 

Friday 13th March 

School councillors will be selling a variety of cakes on the day to help increase our fundraising efforts. 

 

Pupils will also be able to, for 50p, wear something red alongside their uniform  

(for example a red skirt with school jumper, or a red t-shirt with school trousers)  

 

 

We really appreciate any support you can give and hope that you’ll have  

fun helping us raise lots of money for Red Nose Day! 

KS1 enjoy Crash, Bang Wallop! 

On Friday 13th February, Key Stage One visited the CBSO at their  

Holiday Street venue, in the city. We were treated to a lovely  

afternoon, listening to a wide range of percussion instruments and 

interacting with the musicians, joining in with quizzes and songs and 

learning more about pitch and tempo of music. They had a wonderful 

range of instruments, ranging from those made from everyday items 

like dustbins and cans, to those very impressive looking instruments 

like the giant gong. Everyone had a great time and we even enjoyed 

travelling into the city on the train. We are going to use this  

experience to influence our music making in class. 

Miss Shryane - Assistant Vice Principal, EYFS & KS1 Phase Lead 

http://www.sportrelief.com/schools

